
 

SOUTHWOOD, DOWNS BARN and GERMANDER 

PARK SCHOOLS 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs K Mathews 

Southwood: 01908 678366 office@southwoodschool.co.uk 

Downs Barn: 01908 604430 office@downsbarnschool.co.uk  

Germander Park: 01908 674620 office@germanderpark.com   

  

 

9th May 2022 

 

Dear applicant, 

Thank you for requesting an application pack for our Midday Meals Supervisor vacancy. 

Enclosed you will find the application form with some guidance notes, and person 

specification for your information.   

Please ensure that your completed application form and childcare disqualification declaration 

is returned to me at Southwood School before the end of the day on Friday 20th May.  If you 

have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards 

 

Melanie Hornshaw 
Business Manager 
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